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18th August, 2019 – The Twentieth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass Times & Intentions 

 

 
Saturday 17th 6.30 pm The Parishioners 

 9.00 am The Kennedy Family 

 10.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 

Monday 19th 9.30 am Intentions of Madeleine & Tony Van Steene 

Tuesday 20th 9.30 am Intentions of Helene Van Steene 

Wednesday 21st 9.30 am The Intentions of the Parish Priest 

Thursday 22nd 9.30 am Laurent Perret & Family 

Friday 23rd 9.30 am Intentions of Sebastian Perret & Family 

Saturday 24th 9.30 am  Celebrant’s Intention 

Saturday 24th 6.30 pm Intentions of Felicity & Michael Cafferata 

 9.00 am The Parishioners 

 10.30 am Celebrant’s Intention 

 
 

 Confessions & Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament: Saturdays 10.15 – 11.00 am 

 
 

Sunday 18th 

Sunday 25th 

http://www.stteresawilmslow.org/


NOTICES 
 

 

 

200 Club – August Draw 

The winners in the 200 Club August draw were: 

 

£50  Mrs Judith Parry 

£20  Mrs Aileen Broomhead 

£10  Mrs Margaret Crane 

 

The Volunteer Missionary Movement (VMM) – RETIRING COLLECTION – Last week’s collection raised £555.02. Thank you for your 

generosity. 

 

Parish Maintenance Work Information: Church Roof & Parish Hall Boiler   

(1) A small leak was discovered recently over the church sanctuary during heavy rainfall. A roofer will be undertaking urgent repair work 

soon.  

(2) The boiler in the parish hall has recently broken down and has been declared as beyond repair. A new boiler is currently being sought – 

until a new one is fitted, please note there will be no hot water or radiator heating available in the parish hall. 

 

Catholic Certificate of Religious Studies (CCRS) – Courses Now Available in Altrincham & Ellesmere Port 

For over 25 years, the CCRS has enabled those responsible for passing on our Catholic Christian faith through education or catechesis to gain 

a deeper knowledge of that faith. The scriptures are the foundation of all the courses taught as part of the CCRS. The study of the scriptures 

and the person of Christ can help to deepen our relationship with the Lord. Over the course of the six core modules focussing on the Old 

Testament, New Testament, the Person of Christ, the Church, the Sacraments and Moral Theology, how these different themes connect is 

explored. This year to enable greater participation, there are two opportunities to join the course on a Thursday morning in Altrincham or a 

Saturday in Ellesmere Port. For more information and dates, please visit www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/education/ccrs  

 

 

DIOCESAN MISSION FOR CATECHESIS: For priests, parents, catechists and all those interested in passing on our precious Faith in Jesus Christ 

in today’s world, you are welcome at the launch of the new Diocesan Mission for Catechesis on Saturday 24th August at the Cathedral, 

Shrewsbury, 11.am – 3.pm.  A second date has been planned in Telford on 21st September to deliver the same vision. Reuben Purchase and 

Caroline Farey, the two new Diocesan Mission Catechists, look forward to meeting you. Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact 

Caroline Farey at caroline.farey@dioceseofshrewsbury.org  

 

Food Link, Colshaw – Summer Holidays Appeal The need to contribute food continues and is greater during the summer holiday period 

owing to the absence of free school meals. Please give as generously as you can. The SVP have recently sent a generous donation. 

Could you help to donate food to struggling families? We are very grateful to receive the following food donations: dried pasta, pasta sauces, 

cereals, tea, coffee, sugar, and tinned foods (pies, soups, beans, fruit, veg, meat, fish, etc.). Please leave donations in the box at the back of 

church. 

 

Parish Hall Lawn Warning – PLEASE KEEP OFF THE GRASS! We are currently undertaking riddance treatment on the parish hall lawn 

to control a rodent problem. We ask all parishioners (and any of their pets) to please keep off this lawn at this time. The treatment is expected 

to take another week or so. 

 

Catholic Herald: Please note that from 18th August, the Catholic Herald magazine (available at the back of church) will increase in price to 

£3 a copy. 

 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------------------------------- 
Going into Hospital? If you are, please let Father Anthony know, otherwise the Chaplain will not know you are there. Do not forget to let him 

know if you change ward and please let Father know if you would like a visit. 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -------------------------------- 

Please Pray for Persecuted Christians in the Middle East 

 

Sacred Heart & St. Teresa’s Church, Green Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 1LD 
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